CCTV
Farndon Community Trust operates a Closed-Circuit Television (CCTV) surveillance system (“the system”), to cover the entire outside area of the Farndon Community Club premises, with images and sound being monitored and recorded. The system has been funded by the Police and Crime Commissioner for Cheshire under the ‘Safer Communities Fund’ and is owned, operated and managed by Farndon Community Trust.
The system is used for maintaining public safety, the security of property and premises and for the detection, prevention and investigation of crime. Disclosure of recorded material will only be made to third parties in accordance with the purposes of the system and in compliance with Data Protection legislation.
Data from the system may be temporarily stored in a range of different places, for example in management systems and in other electronic equipment and devices. We do not collect more information than we need to fulfil our stated purposes and will not retain it for longer than is necessary.
Access to recorded images and sound from the system is restricted to key individuals involved in the management of Farndon Community Club.
The Club would like to thank John Dwyer, Cheshire’s Police and Crime Commissioner, for his generosity.

